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Call for Participation:

Interdisciplinary symposium of the Graduate School of Humanities at
the University of Freiburg | Thursday, 13 June 2024
(in the afternoon, foreseeably, depending on the number of lectures)

On Thursday, 13 June, the Graduate School of Humanities at the University of Freiburg
is organising an interdisciplinary doctoral student symposium.

Doctoral candidates from all disciplines in the humanities, cultural and social sciences
are invited to apply to present at the symposium. The organisers explicitly welcome
interested doctoral candidates from other universities in the Eucor network in order to
encourage the supraregional exchange between doctoral students.

The Graduate School of Humanities aims to support individual doctoral candidates in
particular on their path to a successful doctorate. The symposium offers them the
opportunity to present and discuss their projects, to receive helpful feedback and to
network with other doctoral candidates - beyond regional borders.

Each presentation is scheduled to take approximately 30 minutes, 15 minutes of
presentation and 15 minutes of discussion. The lecture can either present the
dissertation project in principle or discuss a specific aspect. The presentations can be
held in German or English.

The symposium will take place as a face-to-face event at the Albert-Ludwigs-
Universitat Freiburg. Participants have to cover their own travel expenses, a refund can
be applied for via the home university (international office).

Refreshments will be provided during the symposium. Afterwards, all participants are
invited to a joint dinner on site.

If interested please send an email with a brief abstract (max. 100 words) on the planned
lecture topic and a biographical note to lisa.blitz@humanities.uni-freiburg.de by 15 April
2024. The specific lecture title has to be submitted by 13 May 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact the Graduate School Coordinator Lisa
Blitz (lisa.blitz@humanities.uni-freiburg.de).

We look forward to your registration!
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